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Notice of Public Meeting

The Board of Commissioners of King County Public Hospital District No. 4 will 
meet virtually on Thursday, May 1, 2025, at 6:00 pm. The purpose of the 
meeting is to finalize the acquisition of property, and a public hearing will be 
held.  Action will be taken by the Board during this meeting.  Questions should 
be directed to Public Hospital District No. 4 at (425) 831-3591. 


